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Remembrance Day! 

Remembrance Day, observed on November 11th, is 

a solemn occasion to honor and remember the 

sacrifices made by military personnel who served 

and died in conflicts, particularly during World War I 

and World War II. The day serves as a time of 

reflection on the courage and dedication of those 

who gave their lives for their country.  

Traditionally, a moment of silence is observed at 

11:00 AM to mark the armistice signed on November 

11, 1918, which ended the First World War. The red 

poppy, a symbol of remembrance, is worn to 

recognize the fallen and to support veterans and 

their families.  

Remembrance Day not only commemorates the 

past but also reinforces the importance of peace 

and the impact of war on future generations. It is a 

reminder to cherish freedom and to never forget the 

sacrifices that secured it.  

Katzie Wharf Project Information session 

Join the Infrastructure Team on November 13th at 5:30 PM 
for a community engagement session to learn about the 
upcoming Wharf Construction project. We’ll discuss the 
construction timeline (starting January 2025, ending March 
2025), address boat storage and accessibility needs during 
the project, and gather information on derelict boats in the 
marina. We’ll also cover pile installation details and plans to 
monitor nearby homes for any impact. A follow-up session 
will be held in January to review any updates, with further 
information available in newsletters and at the marina.  

See page 3 for sign up information 

Upcoming Community Events 

• Land Code & Law Review: November 7 & 21 
for IR1 & Off Reserve Members 

• Wharf Project Engagement Session: November 13 
5:30PM 

• Celebration Dinner: Youth November 29  from  
5:00 to 7:00pm 

• Christmas Craft Fair: December 7 from 10:00 AM to 
3:00 PM. 




























